The Friday Post

Next half term we will be exploring the importance of Generosity during worship time.

C.E. SCHOOL

Issue Number 520 - Friday 14th September 2018 Website - www.clivecofeprimaryschool.co.uk

CLUBS

Monday - Cross Country 7+

Lego Club for K51

Tuesday - Cookery Club KS1 All Clubs start at 3.15 p.m. and finish at 4.15 p.m.

Thursday - Football Club for KS1 & 2

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Thursday 20th - Friday 21st September - Cardingmill Valley and overnight stay at The Bridges - Class 3

<u>Friday 28th September</u> - Sponsored Walk

<u>Thursday 4th October</u> - Year 6 Safety Scene - (Please find enclosed letter)

Tuesday 16th & Wednesday 17th October - Parents Evenings

<u>Friday 26th October</u> - P.D. Day <u>Monday 29th - Friday 2nd November</u> - Half Term Holiday. Return to School Monday 5th November.

FRIENDS OF CLIVE SCHOOL MEETING THE HUB, BACK LANE, CLIVE WEDNESDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER AT 8 P.M. ALL PARENTS WELCOME

Free School Meals

Please find enclosed free school meals application form. Could you please complete this form even if you don't think you are eligible, as school may be able to receive extra funding. Please return the form to the school office as soon as possible. Many thanks.

MEDICAL/DENTAL APPOINTMENTS

Due to Shropshire Council guidelines we now have to keep records of any Medical/Dental appointments for each child. Please could we ask you to bring any appointment letters to the school office so that they can be photocopied. Many thanks for your help with this.

HP INK CARTRIDGES

We have a selection of unopened ink cartridges in the school office. Please feel free to come and have a look and see if they are compatible with any of your IT equipment.

SHREWSBURY TOWN V ACCRINGTON SATURDAY 6TH OCTOBER PLEASE FIND ENCLOSED LETTER

ENCLOSED

- Year 6 Safety Scene Letter
- Free School Meals Letter
- Clubs Letter
- Shrewsbury Town Ticket Letter
- Clive Woodland School Letter
- Football Club Letter

Clive Woodland School

We are looking for parent helpers for our Woodland School visits. (see enclosed letter for details) Please contact the school office if you are able to help on any of the days. Thank you.